FIRST ANNOUNCEMENT

Dear Colleagues;

Institute of History, Archaeology and Ethnology, Far East Division of the Russian Academy of Sciences is preparing the XVI Conference of the Archaeologists of the Far East and Seberia to be held in April 2015 in Vladivostok. The program of the Symposium is to include interesting excursions to archaeological sites of the prehistoric time, to medieval towns of the Bohai State (8-10 centuries) and Jurchen Empire Chin (12-13 centuries).

The main themes of discussion are as follows:

· Siberia, Far East and Northern America in the Stone Age

· Northern Pacifica in the Early Metall Age

· History and Archaeology of the Bohai State

· Far East and Central Asia in the Middle Age

The detailed information on the Symposium, scientific program and financial terms will be sent in the Second Announcement at the beginning of February 2015.

The requests for participation indicating: full name, addressee, fax, E-mail, title of talk should be sent until February 1, 2015 on the address: Dr. Svetlana Sarantseva, Institute of History, Archaeology and Ethnology, Far Eastern Branch, Russian Academy of Sciences, 89 Pushkinskaya st., Vladivostok, 690001, Russia.

Tel. +7 (423) 2228067

Fax + 7 (423) 2268085
E-mail: sarantceva@mail.ru
Organizing Committee

